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     “Homicide Investigation” 
       
 

 
On Sunday, May 10, 2020, at approximately 10:11 PM, Torrance Police Officers 
responded to Carson Street and Cabrillo Avenue for a report of shots fired.  
 
Upon arrival, officers located a 44- year-old male victim with a gunshot wound. Torrance 
Fire Department treated the victim at the scene and later transported him to a local 
hospital where he succumbed to his injuries. The identity of the victim is being withheld 
pending notification to a next of kin.   
 
Torrance Police Detectives are currently conducting a follow-up investigation, and are 
working to identify the suspect(s) involved. Investigators request anyone with information 
about the incident to contact the Torrance Police Department. 
 
There is no ongoing threat to the public, and this is believed to be an isolated incident.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sergeant Alexander Martinez  
Torrance Police Department  
(310) 618-5692 
Amartinez@TorranceCa.gov  # # # 

This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Captain 
Mark Underwood of the Special Operations Bureau. Anyone with information regarding 
this case is encouraged to contact the Torrance Police Department at (310) 328-3456 
(DR# 200016854). 
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